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Next week is Reading Week in school where we will promote and support reading,
and offer the opportunity for you and close family members to come in and read
books with your children. Staff will also be available if you need any advice or
support. Please limit this to one adult per child per day.

You are invited to come and read each aftemoon
25 -28™ September between 2.40 -3 pm.

If you or a member of your family is unable to come and read with your child, staff
will read and share books with them and if you wish you can arrange with their
teacher to come in at a different time.
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We are also relaunching our Reading Tree next week which was very successfui in
supporting reading across all our classes.

The challenge is to get as many reads as you can to eamn stickers, certificates and
badges as well as getting your photograph up on the tree.

This is all you will need to do:
Have an adult read with you, every day if they can, and ask your grown up to write
their initials on your reading caterpillar. When your caterpillar is full bring it into

school in your book bag and give it to your teachers. You don't just have to read
your reading book, you can read comics, e-books, recipes etc

o 1 caterpitlar =10 reads and you will get a sticker — you can read as many
times a day as you like

o 5 caterpillars = 50 reads and you will get a certificate and your photo up on
the Reading Tree

» 10 caterpillars = 100 reads and you will get a badge as well as another
photograph

e 20 caterpillars = 200 reads and you will get a book token and a photograph in
the 200 Gallery.

Watch out for the caterpillars coming home for the challenge to begin.

Have fun and enjoy reading!



